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Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Thursday 3rd March, students and staff will be dressing up to celebrate World Book Day at 
Stormont House.  Please support your child’s efforts to find, borrow or create a costume for this 
event. 

For costume ideas you may like to visit the World Book Day website. 

www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up/ 

Students must either bring in their uniform to change back into or stay in their costume all day. If 
your child is not wearing a costume, they must wear their school uniform. 

If your child is stuck for ideas, their Tutors may be able to help with some suggestions. 

Good luck with getting creative! 

There is also a fun and exciting World Book Day Live event taking place on the Training Day: a 
streaming of ‘Matilda and Friends.’ This is a live discussion with many of the World Book Day authors, 
taking place in the theatre which is home to the Matilda Musical. It takes place on Monday 28th 
February at 11am.  

It can be accessed from the World Book Day website, or using this link: 
www.worldbookday.com/event/world-book-day-live-with-matilda-and-friends/ 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr J Austin 
English Lead 
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